
 
Newsletter September 2017 

 

Area 5 Plus Competition: Saturday 13th May  

This was a great success the winners were 1st Jara, 2nd Westkiara & 

3rd Hadara C. Jara’s chosen charity, was the ‘Ellenor to which £162 

was donated  

 

Ellenor Coffee Morning: Wednesday 17th May  

This was also a great success and £875 was raised for the Ellenor 

on the day with £142 raised by Hugh Passingham for taking rubbish 

to the council tip. The final total will be announced at the AGM 

 

Micky Finn Competition: Wednesday 19th July  

A good turnout, Hugh Passingham won the Trophy with Mary 

Meadows winning ‘Mickey Finn’ 

 

Michael West Trophy Competition: Wednesday 20th September  

A list is on the board asking for players see Hugh Passingham for 

any more details 

 

Annual Presentation Dinner:  Friday 13th October at Hartley Country Club 

A notice will be given to every member and social member. If you 

would like to attend please fill out the slip with your payment and 

return to Linda Verge or Marion Smith 

 

HSMB AGM   Wednesday 15th November 

 More details will available nearer the time  

 

Christmas Party  Thursday 14th December  

 More details will available nearer the time 

HADARA 

 

 

 

 

Hadara Short Mat Bowls 

 



 

 

League Report:  

The League starts again in October  

 

Friendly:  

There are no friendly games arranged at this time. 

 

New Members: 

If you have any friends in Hadara or any other Ara that you think would 

like to have at taster session at bowls please encourage them to have a 

go. The first three sessions are free and we would be pleased to see new 

members. 

 

Sessions: 

Could we remind all playing members that you should aim to be there 10 

minutes before a session to help set up the hall and be around after to 

put away the equipment. It is not the job of the steward to do this all on 

his own so if you could keep this in mind it would be very helpful. 

 

Happy Bowling, your feedback would be welcomed, should you wish to 

make any comments please contact any committee members listed below 

 

HSMB Committee 

 

 

Committee Members contact numbers 

 

Chairman    - Linda Verge:   708445 

Treasurer     - Joy Hamilton:  706819 

Secretary    - Pam Marley:   704770 

Membership - Marion Smith:  706981 

                      Jean Golds:   707853 

                      Sylvia Nunn:   705508 

 

Bowls organiser – Hugh Passingham:  708050 


